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BY EMAIL 
 
September 7, 2010 
 
 
Carlton D. Mathias 
Senior Counsel, Law Division 
Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
700 University Avenue, H18A24 
Toronto ON  M5G 1X6 
 
 
Dear Mr. Mathias: 
 
Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. 

2011-2012 Payment Amounts for Prescribed Generation Facilities  
Board File Number EB-2010-0008 
 

This will acknowledge that the Board received a fully unredacted version of a letter from 
OPG to its shareholder, pursuant to Procedural Order No. 7.  The redacted version of 
the letter was filed in response to the Consumers Council of Canada interrogatory #1(a) 
on August 12, 2010.   
 
The Board has reviewed the fully unredacted version of the letter and is satisfied that 
the redactions in the August 12, 2010 version of the letter relate to OPG’s unregulated 
business and are not relevant to the current proceeding.   
 
The Board is returning the fully unredacted letter to OPG with this correspondence. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
CC: Barbara Reuber, OPG 
 Charles Keizer, Torys 
 All parties to EB-2010-0008 


